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Please Docket
>>> <Amy_Gramlich@URSCorp.com> 04/17/07 10;57 AM >>>

James,

Per your question during the Workshop on Friday, there is only the one school bus stop along Panoche

road in the Midway Project area. After further research, there are two additional school bus stops on the
west side of the I-5 Freeway; however these are over 2.5 miles east of the Project. Please let us know if
you have any questions. Thank you.

Kindly,

Amy Gramlich,

Environmental Specialist

URS Corporation

1615 Murray Canyon Road, Suite 1000
San Diego, CA 92108
WWW.urscorp.com

Tel: 619.294.9400 ex:1151
Fax:619.293.7920
amy_gramlich@urscorp.com

This e-mail and any attachments are confidential. If you receive this message in error or are not the
intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should
destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.



